From: Judy Viancourt

To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT
Date: Monday, December 14, 2020 10:01:39 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello -

My name is Judy Viancourt and I am writing express my support and gratitude for
Lisa Keller.

Lisa is a dynamic elected official who is interested in the best for her constituents.
In a quest for truth, she seeks transparency, accuracy, and integrity of the Covid-
19 data collected by the state.

Lisa is a tireless supporter of Ohio businesses, especially small businesses. She
pursues effective and real solutions when called upon to help. She is trusted and
sought out by business owners who know her strong capabilities.

I sincerely support Lisa Keller and the respectable person she is to many, many of
her fellow Ohioans.
Sincerely,

Judy Viancourt

16300 Westdale Ave.
Cleveland, OH 44135
jev1963@yahoo.com


mailto:jev1963@yahoo.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net

From: Heath Cole

To: Elaine McCloskey

Cc: Drew Farrell

Subject: Tonight"s City Council meeting re: Channing Street - Proposed re-development
Date: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:58:29 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hi Elaine,
I would like to submit the following comment regarding tonight's Delaware City Council
meeting regarding proposed re-development of the County's Channing Street property:

As a Delaware resident since 2002, and a 15+ year resident of Scottwood Court, | would
strongly discourage the Council from approving rezoning of the County property to a ‘Planned
Mixed-Use Overlay District." Since nearly ALL of the adjacent properties are single-family
residential, 1 definitely feel PMU zoning for this property would be inappropriate for the area.
Redevelopment of this property should be restricted to single-family residential use only, in
keeping with the surrounding area. At most, only 'R-4 Single- and Two-Family Residential’
use should be granted to match current surrounding zoning.

Thank you for your time and attention!
Scott Lilly

81 Scottwood Court

Delaware


mailto:one4cabinfever@gmail.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net
mailto:dfarrell@delawareohio.net

From: Deena Ingle

To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: City Council MTG for 50 Channing St.
Date: Monday, January 11, 2021 7:52:16 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

| would like to attend the virtual city council MTG tonight. | am a concerned neighbor to 50
Channing St and would like to hear future plans. | am NOT for low income housing at all. The
low income housing brings nothing but trouble and drugs and not to mention more traffic.

| was born and raised on the Eastside of Delaware and would like to see a nice park for the
children and adultsin place of buildings and also widen Vernon Ave at Channing St. Makes so
much more sense. My property on Scottwood Ct backs up to 50 Channing St. My nameis:
Deenalngle 51 Scottwood Ct. And | am very very concerned about the Eastside. Thank you
kindly! DeenalIngle
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